KEN CARYL TOWNHOUSE ASSOC., INC.
September 8, 2021
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 P.M. 


                             Quorum

Present:  Ken Whiteacre        Bob Campbell       Sue Bryant          Kathy Dann         Rick White
Absent:
Pat Smith and Susan Peters were present for the Communications Committee.
Randy Watt was present for Western States Property Services.
Election of Officers
President:  Kathy Dann (2022)   
           Vice President:  Ken Whiteacre  (2024)     At-Large:  Sue Bryant (2023) 

Secretary:  Rick White (2024)               Treasurer: Bob Campbell (2022)
Approval Minutes

The minutes of the meeting held on 8-11-21, upon motion duly made, were unanimously approved.
Homeowners Forum and Guests
There was no input.  
Committee Reports

A. Architectural, Building and Maintenance: Mr. Whiteacre noted the approvals of 11841 (garage door) and 11818 (replacement windows), ongoing brick work, pole lighting fixtures were replaced, an estimate for adding lighting to the new steps at 11622 has been requested, and the window installation at 11630 was not completed as approved.   
B. Landscape: Ms. Dann noted the tree at 11876 was removed but the clearance at 11740 was not completed.  

C. Communications: The Board thanked Ms. Peters and Ms. Smith for the outstanding newsletters.     
Management Report

A. Tree Encroaching Fence: It was noted that the tree was removed.  KCRMA is adding pressure to have the HOA’s fence repaired by the Office Park.  
B. Gutter Warranty: Mr. Watt contacted the contractor who noted warranties have expired. 

C. Edging: Mr. Watt has contacted the contractor in regard to poor installation. 
Unfinished Business

There was no discussion.   
New Business

A. Financials and Disbursements- Financials were reviewed and accepted. 
B.   Correspondence to Homeowners:  Reviewed.

                                                                           Newsletter Items
There was no discussion.
Adjournment

There being no other business to come before this meeting, upon motion duly made, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P.M.
